

City of Pensacola

222 West Main Street Pensacola, FL 32502

Memorandum

File #: 18-00017 City Council 1/11/2018

DISCUSSION ITEM

FROM: City Council Vice President Sherri F. Myers

SUBJECT:

MOTOR VEHICLE NOISE

SUMMARY:

Currently there exists an issue of motor vehicle noise, specifically involving loud exhaust systems around residential areas, hospitals, schools, courts, churches and other medical facilities.

This is an issue that needs City Council attention for possible legislative action.

PRIOR ACTION:

None

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

- 1) Sec-8-1-16_Regulation of Noise
- 2) Fla Stat 316.293 Motor Vehicle Noise

PRESENTATION: No